
 

 
 
 
PRESS INFORMATION 
 

IWMC 2020: The Call for Papers has been released 

Hamburg, 15th January 2020. The 20th International Water Mist Conference 

(IWMC) will take place in Warsaw, Poland, on 7th and 8th October 2020 at the 

Regent Warsaw Hotel. Today, the call for papers was released.  

The deadline to hand in abstracts is 15th May. The speakers will be notified 

by 22nd June about acceptance. The final versions of the presentations will 

be due on 9th September.  

Another important deadline is 30th April. Until that day, young researchers 

who have dedicated their master thesis to water mist, can submit a summary 

to the IWMA Scientific Council.  

Also: From today onwards, sponsors can book tabletops for the exhibition 

which will run alongside the conference.  

Bettina McDowell, IWMA General Manager, says: “The Call for Papers, the 

abstract template as well as the sponsorship application forms can all be 

downloaded from the IWMA webpage or obtained from the IWMA head 

office in Hamburg”. 
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